2445 South Quebec Street Denver, Colorado 80231 (303) 756 9489 Fax: (303) 753-2102



Dear Supporters,

Thank you, Thank you, and Thank you for being part of our 10th Annual Eastern Star Masonic Retirement Campus Fundraising Golf Tournament we held at Wellshire Golf Course on July 19.

It was 102, the hottest day of 2019, (so far), with 144, golfers, which included residents, family members, community partners and numerous members of the Masonic Community.

We had a gigantic silent auction, thank you to all who donated to make it possible! We realize you get inundated with request all the time, we so much appreciate you supporting our cause, our event and our seniors of the Eastern Star Masonic Retirement Campus.

We were able to raise well over \$13,500 at this year's **SOLD OUT** event and all of the money will stay in our community to benefit our residents. *FYI*, we were sold out 3 months in advance!

On behalf of our Board of Trustees, staff and our residents, THANK YOU! For your support of our event, our community and our wonderful residents.

Have a great rest of the summer, stay cool and keep on golfing!

Pati Sawyer Boex

Fraternal Relations Director

Eastern Star Masonic Retirements Campus

P.S. Save the date of July 10, 2020 for our 11th Annual Golf Tournament & Silent Auction! We will be back at Wellshire!